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January 18, 2021 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223 

Re:  Case Number 20-G-0429 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 Secretary Notice of the Commission dated January 8, 2021 in Case 20-G-0429 further suspends through 
July 23, 2021 the effective date of gas rate leaves which were originally filed on August 27, 2020 to become 
effective September 26, 2020, and then subsequently suspended on September 8, 2020 to and including January 23, 
2021. The rate schedule supplement attached and listed below is filed in compliance with that Secretary Notice. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

Supplement No. 59 
 

The Company requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public Service Law §66(12) (b) 
for this filing. 

 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Taylor Leonard at (845) 486-5554 or 
tleonard@cenhud.com.  
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
        Christopher M. Capone 
            Executive Vice President & CFO 
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